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Dear Senators!
 
Just STOP! 
 
A 177 page amendment to SB1530?   REALLY?
 
You aren’t even following your own rules to require a  48hrs meeting notice to allow for review and
notification to the public.   Submitted last night and  voting today at 3:00?
 
Looks like you have decided to double down on the raping of taxpaying Oregonians!!!!!!!
 
Once again.  JUST STOP!
 
With All Sincerity, With No Respect Anymore,
Carla Pletka
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:carla@glorygal912.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

